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Quote of the Week! 
 
“Do not judge me by my success, judge me 
by how many times I fell down and got 
back up again.” 
― Nelson Mandela 
 
 

HAPPY FRIDAY! 

Our third week of the term completed, another 3 
to go! We would like to thank our Parents for 
lateral flowing their child/children when 
advised to and following our local guidance. 
Hopefully by doing this we can slow down the 
spread of COVID-19 throughout the school 
together.  

Reminders 

Dinner forms are sent out every Monday for the 
following week. Please remember that the 
deadline for completion is every Friday 12 noon! 

Please remember to keep the office informed of 
any changes in medical conditions, contact 
numbers or email addresses.  

 

Useful Link: 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-
lateral-flow-tests 

 If your child is off school for any reason, 
please phone the school office to let either Miss 
McCabe or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s 
absence, even if you’ve sent a message on 
Class Dojo. 

 
P.E Days 

Monday: Year 5 & Year 1 

Tuesday: Year 3 & Year 4 

Wednesday: Year 2 & Year 6 

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

COVID-19 NOTICE FOR PARENTS/CARERS 

This week we have continued to see a rise in in-
setting transmissions and for outbreak 
management purposes, Public Health Cumbria 
now strongly advises families to follow the 
enhanced guidance. This is where children who 
are household contacts of a positive case, stay 
at home for 5 days and go for a PCR test on 
day 5. 

A reminder that those children with positive 
cases in their class need to continue daily LFD 
testing before coming to school in order to 
prevent unknown transmission. 

We are asking parents and carers to follow this 

advice until Monday 30th January to see if we 
can get on top of the numbers of children 

testing positive in school. 

Remote/online learning is being set on Class 
Dojo for those children isolating at home. 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

Nursery – Ernie Jacques 

Reception – Ella Nicholson 

Year 1 -  Maisie Fox 

Year 2 – Jackson Butler  

Year 3 – Callum Simpson 

Year 4 – Jack Beckwith 

Year 5 – Amy Lowrey 

Year 6 – Lucy Simpson 

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 
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